SPDC SUMME
2024

IMPORTANT INFORMATIO

It's nearly the summer holidays, so, to help you all make the most of them SPDC have a
whole range of activities on offer.
Before we get to the details of the activities, we would ask you to read the following
information carefully so that we can ensure that we are able to offer opportunitites to all
those who want to take part.

ACTIVITIES LABELLED
4-11& 11-18 YEARS

Activities of fered under these heading are primarily for
your disabled child or young person. That said, you can
request a Sibling place at the time of booking and we

will do our best to accommodate such requests but,
unfortunately, we are unable to prioritise bookings for
siblings over disabled children.

Although parent carers are required to stay on the
premises for the duration of these activities, short
breaks from your caring responsibilities are offered in
the form of a chance to meet other parent carers, to
enjoy a drink and a snack or to simply sit quietly whilst
your child takes part in the session.

ACTIVITIES LABELLED
FAMILY ACTIVITIES

Activities of fered under this heading are aimed at all
members of the family including siblings and parent
carers. As wWell as children, parent carers may take

WHO CAN ACCESS
SPDC ACTIVITIES?

Families who care for a
disabled child or young person,
who live in the Borough of
Sandwell and are registered
with SPDC.

HELP US TO OFFER
SERVICES TO AS MANY
FAMILIES AS POSSIBLE

Our activities are very popular and
are usually oversubscribed, when
booking please list the activities you
are interested in attending in order
of preference.

We do operate Waiting Lists.
Therefore, if we offer you a
place(s) on an activity, it is really
important that you let us Know if
you are unable to attend, by not
doing S0 you may be preventing
another child or family attending
that activity.

part in an activitiy under this heading, or may choose to
watch their children take part.
Please let us know at the time of booking if parent
carers want to take part in this.

THE BOOKING PROCESS ~

Email your booking to spdcbooking@sp-dc.org '
remembering to include the date/s that you are interested in if there is V|
more than one session. ' )S P D C
You will receive an email confirming the places you have been allocated. sandwell parents
To enable us to process your booking efficiently, we will k<f°' Waalw thive
not accept bookings after 9am on Tuesday 2nd July @ R




